
 

   

 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Morning Prayer Service 
Weekdays....................... ....6:15 a.m.  

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ...... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 
Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal  
 
The 2018 Catholic Services Appeal for the 
18 Collective Ministries of our Archdiocese 
has officially begun! The Collective Ministries 
are the shared ministries of this Archdiocese 
that no one parish can support on its own.  
Those who have contributed to the Appeal in 
the past should shortly receive a mailing 
from the CSAF requesting your continued 
support. We ask that you once again open 
your generous hearts to hear the cry of the 
poor, the sick, the school children, and the 
many other people in need who are served 
by these ministries.     
 
Please prayerfully consider making a pledge. 

You can visit our website at www.csafspm.org for more information 
regarding the 18 Collective Ministries. Please send in your pledge 
using the postage prepaid envelope provided with the mailing or bring 
your completed pledge to Mass and drop it in the offering.  Thank you 
for your generosity!  
 

The 18 Collective Ministries served by the Catholic Services Appeal 
are:  
 

• American Indian Ministry 

• Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (ACCW)  

• Campus Ministry – Newman Center 

• Campus Ministry – Saint Paul’s Outreach 

• Catholic Charities 

• Deaf Ministry  

• Elementary School Subsidies and Scholarships 

• Evangelization and Catechesis 

• High School Scholarships  

• Hospital Chaplains 

• Latino Ministry 

• Marriage, Family and Life  

• Parishes 

• Prison Chaplains 

• Saint John Vianney College Seminary  

• The Saint Paul Seminary  

• Venezuelan Mission  

• Rachel’s Vineyard Twin Cities 
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28th Annual Pro-Life Cinnamon Roll Bake 
Sale Next Weekend 

  

Pro-life supporters and Confirmation students: your 
help is needed! 
  

A Community Caring for Life’s (ACCL) annual Cinnamon 
Roll Breakfast and Sale to benefit local pro-life causes will 
be held next weekend, Jan. 19-21.  
 

We need many volunteers each day to bake and sell 
cinnamon rolls. To sign up, contact Tom Silver at             
612-508-1088 or silvertom1948@yahoo.com. See hnoj.org 
for more information and online registration. 
 

Here’s how you can get involved: 
 

Friday, Jan. 19 
· Baking and frosting, 5:30-9 p.m. 
 

Saturday, Jan. 20 
· 8:30 a.m.-noon, baking and frosting 
· Noon until finish (3:30-4 p.m.); baking, frosting and setup    
for Sunday 

· After 5 p.m. Mass, selling rolls 
  

Sunday, Jan. 21 
· Before and after 8:30 a.m. Mass; baking, selling, pouring 
coffee, etc. 

· Before and after 10:30 a.m. Mass; baking selling, pouring 
coffee, etc. 

· Noon until finish (approx. 2 p.m.), cleanup 
· After 5:30 p.m. Mass, selling rolls 

 Parish News 

Senior Activity Calendar 
 

Every Monday there is bible study at 10 a.m. with    
Chris Kostelc. 
 

Wednesday, Jan. 17: Join us for cards and games at 10 a.m. 
Due to January weather, we will stay close to home and meet 
at HNOJ. Just bring your favorite game and a snack to share. 
 

All Seniors and Soul Sisters are invited to “Fat Tuesday” our 
Valentines’ Day luncheon: 
 

When:  Feb. 13,  starting at 11:30 a.m. 
Cost: $10.00 per person, covers cost 
of catered lunch 
Sign up: at the HNOJ reception desk  
Speaker: Tom Schwartz, Heart  
Specialist from North Memorial 
Location:  Betty Conway’s building—
     Plymouth Town Square  

    5500 37th Ave. (park at Lifetime across the street) 

Men’’’’'s Combined Choir 
 

Our music ministry formed a combined women’s choir 
last year and again this past fall that was received 
with great enthusiasm.  We would like to do the same 

with the men of the parish.  You do not need to be a member 
of a choir here at Holy Name, you only need to enjoy singing 
and be able to carry a tune.  
 

We will join the voices of our men of HNOJ to sing for the 
10:30 a.m. Mass on Feb. 11. We will have two rehearsals 
the week before and you only need to attend one of the two, 
either Tuesday, Feb. 6, or Wednesday, Feb. 7, at 7:00 p.m.   
 

If you are interested in singing please contact Judy 
Hodgson, jhodgson@hnoj.org 763-745-3490.  

Cana Dinner 2018 

Married couples, remember the 
first time you fell in love with 
your spouse? Relive and 

celebrate that moment at HNOJ's Cana 
Dinner on Feb. 10. Married couples are 
invited to an evening of good fun, great 
food and an inspiring message about 
the beauty of married love.    Find out 
more and register online at hnoj.org/
cana.  

Knights of Columbus Free Throw Competition 
 

All boys and girls ages 9 to14 
are invited to participate in the 
2018 Knights of Columbus Free 

Throw Championship that will be held 
Sunday, Jan. 21, at 1 p.m. in St 
Bartholomew’s School Gym.   
 

Pick up your entry form at the HNOJ 
reception desk or call John Rode at    
763-221-0472 for more information. 

Thank You From the KC Auxiliary 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated baked goods, 
purchased Christmas goodies or made financial 
donations to our Christmas bake sale. We made 

over $1000 to help give clients at IOCP and Home Free a 
Merry Christmas! You are so generous! 
 

The KC Auxiliary 
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Scripture of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Speak for your servant 
is listening.”   

 

(1 Sam 3:10) 

The Lord always hears our cry. Do we listen to Him? 
  

Lord, help us to be able to respond to you and say,  
“Here I am, Lord. Your servant is listening.” 

 
Parish Calendar 

Monday, Jan. 15  -  Parish and School Closed 

(Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day) 

Family Retreat – off campus 
 

Tuesday, Jan. 16 

10:00 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study  

 7:00 p.m.  Praise Choir Practice  

 7:00 p.m.  RCIA  

 7:00 p.m.  Lector Rehearsal  
 

Wednesday, Jan. 17 

 9:00 a.m.  School Mass—Nursery available 

10:00 a.m. Women’s Wisdom  

10:00 a.m.  Seniors Cards and Games  

 4:00 p.m. RCIA  

 4:15 p.m. Faith Formation open gym  

 4:45 p.m. Faith Formation Grades 

 5:15 p.m. Fine Dining—Pulled Pork 

 5:45 p.m. Middle School Crew  

 5:45 p.m. Parish Children’s Choir practice  

 6:15 p.m. RCIA  

 7:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice  

 7:30 p.m. Contemporary Choir Practice  

 7:30 p.m. Passion Play Rehearsal  
 

Thursday, Jan. 18 

7:30 p.m. Career Transition Group   

9:15 p.m. MOPS  

6:00 p.m.  Hand Bell Choir practice  

6:00 p.m. Leadership assembly meeting  

7:00 p.m. Divine Mercy Cenacle   

8:00 p.m. Young Women’s Small Group   
 

Friday, Jan. 19  

7:15 a.m. Men’s Breakfast  

9:15 a.m. MOPS  

5:30 p.m. Friday Night Alive  
 

Saturday, Jan. 20 

7:00 a.m. Pastoral Council  

8:30 a.m. Reconciliation Retreat  

8:30 a.m. Individual Reconciliation - after Mass  

5:00 p.m. Cinnamon Roll Sale—after Mass 

6:30 p.m. Cursillo  
 

Sunday, Jan. 21 

Cinnamon Roll Breakfast/Sale after all Masses 

8:30 a.m. Sunday School  

9:00 a.m. Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5)  

9:30 a.m. Special Needs Bible Study  

Sharing & Caring Hands Lunch – off campus 

7:00 p.m. SH Crew  

 
Parish News 

What to do with the Christmas Cards? 
 

Like me, you probably receive many Christmas 
cards each year. You probably also have a special 
place to display those cards in the month of 

December. I tape mine to my dining room wall and tuck them 
into the glass frames of my cupboard. I have friends who 
keep them in a special basket. 
 

I usually leave these cards up for many months, the photo 
cards usually stay all year. Honestly, it is probably just 
laziness, but I like to glance at them and think of those family 
and friends throughout the year.  
 

What if this year we keep these cards handy and during 
family prayer we take them out and say a prayer for each 
person? Often, we know some of these people are in need 
of prayer, or people are going through things they do not 
share with us. Even if all is well, we can still pray for them. 
 

Idea borrowed from a friends Facebook page… Shared by 
Michelle Hudlow  

 

New Ministry Booklets will be Mailed this 
Week  
 

Holy Name of Jesus usually prints a ministry edition 
of the Newsletter in July.  We did not do that this 
past year because we were in the midst of changes 

in oversight for ministries and did not wish to convey 
inaccurate information. 
 

HNOJ also prints a ministry booklet for new members. We 
felt this ministry booklet would be handy for all members 
this year, and thus are mailing a copy to all households this 
week.  
 

If for some reason you do not receive this booklet by the 
end of the month, feel free to inquire at the parish office or 
contact Michelle Hudlow at mhudlow@hnoj.org. 
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Cursillo Invitation 
 

The winter Cursillo weekends are fast approaching. 
Consider setting time aside to grow in the Lord and 
fellowship with friends who seek a common goal of 

living a Christ centered life. The Cursillo Weekend starts on 
Thursday evening and ends on Sunday evening. It will be 
hosted by Saints Joachim and Anne in Shakopee, 
Minnesota.  
 

They are scheduled for: 
Feb. 15-18, 2018: Men's Weekend #365 
Feb. 22-25, 2018: Women's Weekend #366 
 

For more information contact Sheryl and Steve Tufo at 
sheryltufo@icloud.com or call Sheryl and Steve at  
612-868-3363 or check out The Twin Cities Cursillo  
website at www.tc-cursillo.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Service for Life 
 

The annual Archdiocesan 
commemoration of the passage of Roe 
v. Wade on Jan. 22 will include a prayer 
service at the Cathedral of St. Paul at 
10:30 a.m., followed by a march to the 
state capitol, where the MCCL rally will 
be held. Join thousands of other pro-life 

supporters in showing your dedication to 
the sanctity of all life from conception to 
natural death. 
 

The KC council from St. Boni has 
chartered a bus to transport attendees 
to St. Paul. It will stop at Lund's in 
Wayzata at 9:15 a.m. to take us to the 
Cathedral and then will drive back to 
Wayzata from the capitol after the rally. 

No parking worries, so everyone can 
come! No charge for the bus. 
 

For further information, you may contact 
Karen Karn at kekarn@comcast.net or 
763-551-0968. 

 In Our Community 

Volunteer at Ascension School 
 

There is something that you are really good at, and 
Ascension’s middle schoolers would love to learn 
from you! Anyone with career expertise and/or 

special talents is needed to present a mini class during our 
after school program, 2-5:30 p.m.  
 

Also, we are recruiting volunteers for this summer to help in 
classrooms, the lunchroom, at recess and as field trip 
chaperones. Volunteer tutors and classroom helpers are 
also needed for the second half of the school year. 
 

Please contact volunteer manager Margaret Conroy at 
mconroy@ascensionmpls.org or 763-760-3928. 

West Suburban Grief Coalition  
  

The road to healing is full of challenges for those 
grieving the loss of a loved one. If you or 
someone you know is traveling this road, the 

West Suburban Grief Coalition is there to offer 
support.   Through February, the meetings will be from 
4:30 to 6 p.m. at Oak Knoll Lutheran Church, located at 
600 County Rd 73, Minnetonka. More information can be 
found at westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
 

Upcoming meetings and topic: 
    

Jan. 18: “This Puzzle Called Grief” –son loss,  
  Donna Mathiowetz 
Jan. 25: “Being Grief Stuck,” Dale Swan 

Feb. 1: “Journey Following Husband’s Death,”  
  Mary Canakes 
Feb. 8: “Journey Following Death of her Parents,”   

 Heather Rykus 

2018 Newly Married Retreat  
 

Saturday, Feb. 3, 9 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. (Mass at 8 a.m.), 
Church of St. Charles Borromeo in St. Anthony 

Ignite your marriage! This retreat is for all couples married     
0 to 7 years wishing to have a happy, holy and healthy 
marriage. The day includes special presentations by Michael 
Hoffman and Mark Berchem, breakout sessions, 
Reconciliation and the opportunity for couples to renew 
wedding vows.  
 

The cost is $40 per couple, including continental breakfast 
and catered lunch. Find more details and register at 
www.archspm.org/nmr. Questions? Call 651-291-4488.  

Women’s Discernment Retreat with  
Bishop Cozzens 

 

Saturday, Feb. 17, 8 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Maternity of Mary Catholic Church, St. Paul 
 

Join us to gain a deeper understanding of consecrated 
life! Bishop Andrew Cozzens will celebrate Mass and speak 
on consecrated life. The retreat is for single Catholic 
women, ages 16 to 35. The retreat day will include 
consecrated women sharing their vocation stories, along 
with many opportunities for discerning women to chat and 
ask questions.  
 

Discover the steps of discernment, learn more about 
yourself, and listen to God speak to your heart. Retreat fee 
is $20. Scholarships are available, if needed. Register 

online by Feb. 9, at www.10000vocations.org. 

Your Life, Your Legacy: Grandparents 
Seminar 

 

Sunday, Jan. 28, 12:30 – 1:30 p.m. 
St. Joseph Catholic Church, Rosemount 
 

We all want to leave a legacy. We all want to be 
remembered. But, how do you do that exactly? The answer  
is Legacy Writing. A combination of personal reflection and 
communication, Legacy Writing is a perfect way to start 
planning your estate in a faith-filled way.  
 

You are invited to hear Bill Marsella speak on Legacy    
Writing. Find details and register at 
www.CatholicGrandparenting.org. Questions? Contact 
Susanna Parent at parents@archspm.org or 651-291-4411. 
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Parish Staff Email Addresses 
 Contact Us 

Parish Staff 
Pastor 
 Fr. Steve Ulrick .............................................. 763-745-3493 
Associate Pastor (Pastoral Care) 
 Fr. Bryce Evans ............................................. 763-745-3491 
Deacon  
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ............................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Carol Bishop .................................................. 763-745-3480 
Director of Liturgy 
 Nate Reinhardt .............................................. 763-746-8194 
Director of Music 
 Judy Hodgson ................................................ 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Theresa Reichert ........................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Ashley Cermak .............................................. 763-233-0251 
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Kory LaCroix  ................................................. 763-746-8190 
Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ................................................. 763-745-3489  
Room Scheduling 
 Barbara Seliski .............................................. 763-745-3486 
Bulletin/Website 
 Michelle Hudlow ............................................ 763-233-0250 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Steve Ricker .................................................. 952-475-0228 
       

As a parish community we hold each other in prayer and  

commit to praying for those in need. Call to share your prayer 

requests confidentially or to join the Prayer Line.  

To have a Mass offered for the intention of a living or          

deceased loved one, please contact Michele Schatz in the  

parish office at 763-473-7901. 
 

……………………

School Staff 
Principal  

   Martha Laurent………………………….…. ...................... 763-473-3675 

Administrative Assistant  

   Carla Durand……………….……… ................... 763-473-3675 vm150 
 

Email Addresses 
Initial of first name followed by last name and @hnoj.org   
(example dhanson@hnoj.org) 
Exceptions:  Fr. Steve Ulrick: frsteve.ulrick@hnoj.org  
        Fr. Bryce Evans: frbryce.evans@hnoj.org 

For a complete staff listing with emails, position and phone 

numbers, go to http://www.hnoj.org/staff. 


